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            Release:  June 6, 2011
YOUTH ORGANIZATION TO LAUNCH BULLYING HOTLINE JUNE 6

PITTSBURGH – In a battle against bullying, The Girls Club of Pittsburgh will begin taking calls from bullied youth.

The bullying hotline, 1-800-NOBULLY, will start June 6.


“We understand that Pittsburgh girls need an anonymous listener,” GCP President Amanda Pearson said.  “Our staff is a mix of friendly and professional help.”

The GCP recently hired five professional psychologists who underwent additional training with bullying specialists.


“One in every four girls is bullied,” Pearson said. “This statistic isn’t acceptable and the GCP aims to help change it.”
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